

July 16, 2015

Dear Vendor,

The Ohio State Fair has long held a policy that prohibits the sale of merchandise that contains offensive wording, lettering or graphics. As such, beginning with the 2015 Ohio State Fair, the sale or display of confederate flags and/or confederate flag merchandise shall be prohibited. Any vendors found to be selling any items featuring the image of the confederate flag will be asked to promptly remove those items.

Thank you in advance for your support. I look forward to seeing you at the 2015 Fair, July 29 – August 9.

Sincerely,

Virgil L. Strickler, CFE General Manager

